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Busy!!!!
We have been very busy in our classroom. We made special flags for Veteran’s Day and talked about how the people in the military keep us safe. We talked about how 3 of our classmates have a parent in the military. 

We decorated a feather for our Thankful Turkey. The children had great fun and were quite creative! 

We talked about helping other people as Jesus wants us to and we talked about what we could do to help the people that are less fortunate than ourselves. I told the children that I help out in the community by providing food and other items for the people that need help. We made sandwiches for the homeless (Catholics on a Mission is a group that ministers to the homeless population in downtown Fort Wayne). The children are great sandwich makers! We also decorated a snack bag to put the food in. We also talked about soothing small that we could donate and we will be collecting gently used socks for me to share with the homeless community. 

We made pumpkin chocolate chip cookies and a big thank you goes out to Evie’s mom and Summer’s mom for helping us out. We learned that a recipe is a story that tells us how to make different kinds of food. 

We continue to work on our fine motor skills with various activities and crafts. 

Enjoy your weekend!
Sharen Gall
Classroom Happenings 
11/14 & 11/16
· Sorting and comparing
· Shapes/comparing sizes
· Cutting skills
· Tracing skills
· Sock collection
11/21
· Being Thankful
· Sock collection
11/23 No School Thanksgiving
11/27 & 11/30
· Advent
· Sock collection
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The Importance of Fine Motor Activities in the Early Childhood Years
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